
 

Withdrawn 
 

This publication is withdrawn. 
This publication is no longer current.  



Contracted Provision Live Running Memo WP208 

To: All Work Programme Providers 

cc: Category Managers 

Senior Performance Managers 

Performance Managers 

From: Marianne Bacon, CEP Sampling & Review Team 

Memo Serial Number: WP208 

Date: 03/03/2017 

Subject: Work Programme Sustainment Sample Round 17a/December 2016 

Action: For information 

Timing: Immediate 

Background 

An internal processing issue has meant it has been necessary to extract a new Work 

Programme sustainment sample for December 2016. 

Summary and Action 

Due to an internal processing issue, it has been necessary to extract a new Work 

Programme sustainment sample for December 2016. The new sample was drawn on 

the 1st March 2017 replacing the original sample drawn on the 7th February 2017. 

Service Requests for the new sample have been created. We will now be working 

with our colleagues to ensure the previous sample and service requests are cleared 

and closed down to avoid further confusion. 

Please note that the sampling reports obtained from PRaP will show an increased 

sample size for December 2016 and the results of these will continue to change as 

we perform this closure activity. 

I would like to reassure you that you will not be adversely impacted by this. I would 

like to take the opportunity to thank you for your patience and to apologise for any 

inconvenience caused.




